
 

 

NFHS SOFTBALL BAT INFORMATION 

 

ILLEGAL 
 
The grey Louisville bats: FPLX150, FPLX158, FPLX159 and the white Louisville bats: 
FPXN150, FPXN158, FPXN159 do not meet the NFHS Softball Rules Book 
specification. These bats are listed on the ASA bat list, but may not be used by the 
NFHS members. The barrel is not smooth. 
 
 
 
LEGAL 
 
A new Easton bat that has been approved by ASA and the NFHS is model name Mako 
Torq. The bat has a rotating handle. The bottom of the handle, approximately 4 inches, 
and knob rotate. The grip is a two piece grip butted together. 


